
 

  

October 21, 1958

Honorable George Mahon
House of Representatives
Washington, D, C.

Dear Georges

The substance of your letter of September 19th
has been brought to the attention of Dr, Shannon and
his staff at the National Institutes of Health. They
inform me that a recent memorandum concerning the
status of leukemia research was prepared by Dr. Heller,

John E, Fogarty


